
August 2012 Update

Our report to you ...
It is that time of year when we release our 2011 Report to the Community. As you read 

through the report, you will learn more about our successes and challenges. You will hear 

from a variety of community voices and you will see first -hand how we continue to make a 

difference. 

The report allows us to communicate with the community at large. It lists grants we provided 

to charitable organizations, our funds and community giving, and the leadership work we 

share. 

After reading the report we would like to invite you to participate in a quick survey. Visit GCF 

Report Survey which will be active until September 14, 2012. We value your feedback and 

would like to hear from you.

Call for nominations to our Board of Directors ...
The Guelph Community Foundation Board of Directors is committed to representing our 

community's interests, setting direction, and monitoring The Foundation's operations. 

We are now inviting applications for appointment of up to three candidates to The 

Foundation's volunteer Board of Directors. All applications will be considered, however, we 

are seeking individuals with leadership and expertise in one or more of the following sectors: 

corporate, business, financial, and legal. This is an excellent opportunity to contribute to your 

community and utilize your leadership skills in a unique organization.

Interested individuals are asked to submit a letter of introduction and résumé by September 

14, 2012. Click here for more information.

Community pulse ...
The Guelph Community Foundation - Fall Event

On Thursday October 4th from 4:00-5:30 PM, we invite you to join us at the River Run Centre 

to celebrate our 2012 grant recipients and honour our visionaries, volunteers, and donors. 

Please save-the-date and don't forget to bring a friend.

River Run Centre 15th Anniversary "Behind the Scenes" Open House

On Sunday September 30th the River Run Centre will be hosting an open house to celebrate 

milestones, share memories and showcase their facility. Guelph is fortunate to have this 

centre available to the community. Click here for more information.
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